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PRESS RELEASE – UPCOMING UTILITY WORK 
 

CenterPoint would like to notify residents in the area of Logan Street to Roddam Street 

and S. Crocker Street to S. Huntington Street of upcoming utility work. Residents may 

notice flagging and markings in their yard and roadway.  

 

Please follow signage and use caution when driving in this area. If you have any 

questions, please contact CenterPoint at (800) 477-0177. 

 

 
 

 


